
Jason Sullivan 

From: Lynn Richardson [lynn.richardson@ncmail.net]

Sent: Monday, August 27, 2007 12:33 PM

To: Jason Sullivan

Subject: FW: intermittent stream characterization
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Jason, please post to Harvest, sketch under Supplemental Information.  Thanks, Lynn 
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Lynn - 
  
Another update for you .... I met Richard Darling with Buck Engineering (now part of Michael Baker 
Corporation) on the property this morning to accompany him while conducting field reconnaisance 
to characterize the intermittent stream that is currently shown on the USGS map at the Pea Ridge 
Road/Pond entrance .  Richard is certified to conduct this work and is very familiar with the 
NCDWQ rating process.  The Stream Identification Form and process outlined in the most recent 
"Identification Methods for the Origin of Intermittent and Perennial Streams Version 3.1, February 28, 
2005" was used to conduct this assessment.   
  
The results of this assessment indicate that there is not an intermittent stream present as shown on 
the USGS/Chatham GIS maps.  A complete report is forthcoming from Mr. Darling next week. 
  
If you have any questions feel free to give me a call, 
  
Anita  
Project Representative 
Harvest Community, LLC  
  
  
Lynx Group International, LLC 
Dr. Anita R. Bahe 
206 Beechtree Dr. 
Cary, NC 27513 
919.677.9985 


